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January 10, 1994

Mr. John N. Sampson
4949 Aldrich Ave. South
Minneapolis MN 55409

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter will confirm your reception of radio station KKAR on
1290 kHz, 10:51PM-11:07PM CST, January 4, 1994. Your reception
report agrees with our broadcast log for that period.

KKAR broadcasts news, sports, and talk programming around the clock
from our studios in downtown Omaha. Our transmitter site is located
just south of the Omaha city limits. KKAR broadcasts with a power
of five kilowatts day and night. Our signal is omnidirectional in
the daytime, and during the night is directional using a three-tower
array, with most of the signal directed to the north and south.

Until August of last year, KKAR programming was heard on 1180 kHz.
Our company purchased the license and transmitter site of Omaha

station KOIL on 1290 kHz, and KKAR programming was moved to the

new frequency. The KOIL callsign was transferred to the 1180 kHz
frequency, which we are now programming with an "adult standards"
music format. We also have an FM station, KQKQ on 98.5 MHz. All
of this certainly makes for a busy broadcast day and lots of work.

Thank you for your reception report. We are always happy to re-
ceive reports and I try to reply to them in a timely manner, although
recent projects have left me with less time to write replies. We
received many reports since our frequency "swap", including two

from Finland, and I am slowly getting around to sending responses.

Again, thanks for the report, and good luck with DXing.
Sincerely, /21v/;

Allen Sherrill

Chief Engineer, KKAR-AM/KOIL-AM/KQKQ-FM
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